
CENTRAL VIRGINIA 
LABORATORIES & CONSULTANTS, INC. 

, , \  I 

February 16,2007 

Mr. Brian Holian 
Director of the Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406- 14 1 5 

Materials License # 45-25 198-01 

Dear Mr. Holian: 

As you are aware the above referenced license has been withdrawn. This letter is to 
inform you that Central Virginia Laboratories & Consultants has never received any 
radioactive materials under the license. If you should have any further questions please 
feel free to contact me at (434) 847-2852. 

Sincerely, 

President / General Manager 
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